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Angela Birchett; robinson@bradshawrobinson.com
Winter Custom Yachts Driveway Access to SR 1750
Card for Justin E. Bullock

Per our conversation, Mr. Nicolas Robinson has requested that I contact you regarding the
status of NCDOT review of the proposed

Winter Custom Yachts site off of SR 175@. Plans for driveway

access to this site have been previously submitted to NCDOT for review. NCDOT met with Mr.
Carter Crawford onsite on Thurs.

3/13/20808 to locate a more suitable location for one access into the property. Once a
revised plan set is submitted for review, NCDOT will again consider a driveway access for the

aforementioned property.

If I can be of any more assistance, please advise.

Justin Bullock, E.I.

Asst. District Engineer
Division 8, District 1



